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From: Robin Wallis [theqlders@bordernet.com.au]
Sent: Sunday, 2 August 2009 8:06 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Redistribution

Sir,  

  

As a voter presently Voting in Blair, I object to the new proposed boundaries put 

up by the committee.   Why when something is not broken do we have to mess 

around with it, the new proposed Wright division is far to diverse for any party 

to govern it properly, someone dealing with Logan Shire problems is not going to 

be to involved with the Lockyer Valley unless they have a very large staff dealing 

with each area in the seat, and if this is so why are we charging it in the first 

place.     Please leave it alone and lets have a little bit of stability in the seat of 

Blair.    These boundaries are changing to many times and you have to wonder 

for what reason, I know populations move and number increase/decrease 

accordingly, but that is the luck of the sitting member surly and if they have 

done a good job to attract people to the area, more power to them.     Leave well 

alone, and lets get on with governing the country, not dividing it. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


